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As a parent, it’s important to me that families should not have not to worry about the 

cost of their equipment and services while trying to get their child the essential care 

and equipment they need. The focus should be on the child and their hearing 

journey, which can be enough of a transition and learning experience for parents. Let 

alone having to learn and master navigating complicated insurance claims and call 

centers. 


